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Achieving excellence in a happy, nurturing and safe environment  
Compassion, Creativity, Endeavour, Resilience, Respect, Responsibility 

  

 

5th July 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

On Monday 22nd July 2024, Year 4 will be going on an end of term trip to Brockwell Lido, 

followed by lunch in the park.  We will leave school at 9.30am and travel by train, returning 

to school before the end of the school day.  Children will need to bring their swimming 

costume/trunks and a towel.  Please remember to bring sun cream and sun hats if needed. 

 

Children will need a packed lunch, please remember no sweets, chocolate, nuts or 

fizzy/flavoured drinks.  If your child requires a school packed lunch, please complete the 

reply slip below and return to the office no later than 9.30am Friday 12th July 2024. 
 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss McKenzie 

Year 4 Teacher 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Brockwell Lido trip 

 

Dear Miss McKenzie 

 

I give permission for my child__________________________ to attend the above trip on 

Monday 22nd July 2024 

 

My child will require a school packed lunch.                                                                  [ ] 

 

Signed_______________________________                              Date______________ 

 

Relationship to child_____________________ 
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